
Make sure you are doing the right thing 
with people’s information. 

Public servants are privy to sensitive 
information that needs to be treated in a 
respectful, trusted and transparent way, 
to ensure a cycle of trust in the public 
sector and the people it serves. 
Kāpuhipuhi Wellington Uni-Professional 
have partnered with the Government Chief 
Privacy Officer, Department of Internal 
Affairs to develop this 6-week micro-
credential. This course will introduce you 
to privacy in Aotearoa within the context 
of the public sector and will equip you with 
tools to apply in your public service role. 

This course will be taught through a 
combination of live online teaching and 
self-paced online learning, with one 
module and online reading and one-hour 
live online tutorial weekly. 
Weekly live-online tutorials will take place 
2-3pm Thursday 12,  19 & 26 October, 9 
& 16 November and 2-5pm Thursday 23 
November.

This micro-credential course is delivered 
as five modules over six weeks: 
 Why is privacy important? 

 What do I need to know about   
 privacy in Aotearoa New Zealand? 

 How do I apply privacy in my   
 agency? 

 How can I help build a privacy   
 culture in my agency? 

 How can I help build a    
 people-centred privacy culture in  
 my agency?

DEVELOPED IN PARTNERSHIP WITH

Privacy in the Public Sector

FOR MORE INFORMATION AND TO 
REGISTER, VISIT BIT.LY/3U82U6Z

Starting Monday 9 Oct

Micro-credential

Online

$995 excl. GST

http://BIT.LY/3U82U6Z

